
 

Notice to Members - Health & Safety 
 
Part of our approach to Health & Safety involves ensuring that members and visitors are 
aware of the Health and Safety measures in place at the Club. 
 
Health and Safety notices are located in the foyer at Brough club house and on the main 
notice board at Winteringham club house. 
 
Members are requested to make themselves aware of the information contained 
on the notices. 
 
Of particular importance are the following, which are displayed: 

 Risk Assessments & Work Procedures - which advise safe ways to use equipment 
and how to carry out tasks safely. 

 Safety Data Sheets - which give information about hazardous substances and 
related first aid advice. 

 The location of Fire Equipment, the First Aid Kit and Defibrillator. 
 The process to be followed if a defect is discovered or after an Accident or Near 

miss - this is a feedback process to help reduce future risk. 
 

Further information can be found here 
https://www.humberyawlclub.com/documents.php 
 
If members would like to discuss the Club’s approach to Health & Safety we would be 
happy to arrange meetings at club premises. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
The General Committee  
 


